MOOR ROW SCHOOL NEWSLETTER Friday 29th September 2023



'Learning for Life'



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

W/C 9th October – Scholastic Book Fair

13th October – Harvest Festival 2.30 pm

Monday 16th October & Tuesday 17th October – Parents evening

WB 23.10.23 Half Term

1.11.23 Haloween Disco

6th November – Wheelchair basket ball

7th November Nasal Fluvaccinations

17th November – Children in Need Non-uniform day

WB 27.11.23 Assessment week

12th December EYFS / KS1 Nativity 1.30 pm.

13th December KS2 Carol service. 1.30 pm

14th December KS2 Shrek – Blackpool

19th December – last day of term, finish at 1.15pm

Science / Outdoor Learning Updates:

The Juniors had an opportunity to attend the React science show this week and learnt about the adaptations of animals over time.

We are delighted to announce that as a school we have been awarded the **Local School Nature Grant**. This has been paid for through Learning through Landscapes and the People's Postcode lottery. As part of the grant we received £500 to spend on outdoor learning resources. Mrs Heywood has enjoyed spending this and we have a range of new equipment. Within the resources are some outdoor digital microscopes, which we are very excited to learn how to use. The staff are also going to receive training to further support us in the use of the outdoors to support the curriculum delivery. We look forward to updating you with some further projects linked to outdoor learning that Year 3 & 4 will be leading.

School Traffic

Traffic outside school is becoming an issue again. I have reported a couple of cars parked on the zigzag lines to the authorities. There are a number of parents stopping and dropping off children, out of the car and onto the road – on the zigzag lines also. This needs to stop as I am extremely worried about the safety of the children as this is happening. Also, traffic is being held up as this is occuring. Please either park further up from the school and walk your children to school or allow them to walk on their own from a drop off point. We all need to work together on this matter to keep the school community as safe as possible. Thank you for your co-operation.

Early Reading Parent Session:

Thank you to those parents who attended the session on Early reading this week – we hope you found it informative and useful.

Harvest Collection

The school council have decided to support the North Lakes Food bank again this year. Donations can come into school WB 10^{th} October. Stuart from the Foodbank will be coming into school to lead an assembly with the children on 10^{th} October. Our harvest festival in to take place on Friday 13^{th} October – parents are invited.

Scholastic Book Fair

We will be holding a book fair in school during w/c 9th October where you will be able to come into school and purchase books for all ages, whilst at the same time raising money for school to purchase more books for across the school. Further details will be sent out later this week.

Parents Evening:

Parents evening will be held on Monday 16^{th} and Tuesday 17^{th} October 3.30 - 5.30 pm for the Autumn Term. Due to the number of time slots available for each class there will only be one slot available per family for each child. Mrs Bone has set up the online booking system so please book your appointments.

Week 3:



Drain Your Drinks

PhunkyFoods Top Tip 3: Drink plenty of sugar-free fluids



6-8 glasses per day is the recommended amount of water needed from drinks each day for primary-aged children. A medium glass is around 200ml.

- When children do exercise, or are physically active, they will need extra water.
- Don't forget children who are usually more physically active throughout the day will need additional water too.
- In warmer weather all children will need extra water to stay hydrated.

Children in Need

Children in Need is on Friday 17th November. Children may come to school in non-uniform for a donation of £1.

Year 5 & 6 Residential – Lockerbie 2024

Please can we remind parents/carers that the deposit of £50.00 for the trip is now overdue. We still have a few overdue deposits. If you haven't yet paid the deposit, please will you organise to get it paid asap as we have already had to pay the deposit from school funds. If you are having problems in paying, please speak to Mrs Bone in the office.



Halloween Disco

Wednesday 1st November 5.30pm to 7pm

£3.50 per child, includes hot dog, drink & glow in the dark face paints

Extra drink and a packet of haribo 50p



Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher



Headteacher Awards

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.



Nelle (EYFS) George (Yr 1/2) Elijah (Yr 3/4) Maya (Yr 5/6)

Reader of the Week Awards

Congratulations to our winners of the Reader of the Week Awards this week.

Please try and read with your children every day whenever possible and talking about the books with them is just as important.

Happy Reading!!

Reader of the Week Bodhi (Yr 1/2) Archie (Yr 3/4) Clark (Yr 5/6)



Writer of the Week Awards



Writer of the Week Zach (Yr 1/2) Kacey (Yr 3/4) Jace H (Yr 5/6)

Safeguarding



Cumbria Safeguarding Children
Partnership (CSCB) are available if
you have concerns about the
wellbeing of any child. More
information can be found at
www.cumbrialscb.com

Tel: 0333 2401727

Moor Row Primary School

Moor Row, Cumbria, CA24 3JW

E-mail: office@moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 810620

Website: www.moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Beavis BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

